National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Consultation
Draft Guideline for ICT Cabling Practices

NICTA has now commenced public consultation on the Draft Guideline for ICT
Cabling Practices.

This Instrument is made in accordance with the National Information and
Communications Technology Act 2009 (the Act), Part X, Division 3, subsection 200,
Licensing of Cabling Providers.

NICTA hereby invites interested individuals or parties to make written submissions in
response to the draft determination. All written submissions should be emailed to:
consultation.cabling@nicta.gov.pg and must be received by noon on Friday, 13"
December 2013.

Copies of the Instrument can also be obtained through file download from the NICTA
website: www.nicta.gov.pg; by email requested to: consultation.cabling@nicta.gov.pg or
it can be collected at the reception at NICTA Headquarters.

Copies of all submissions received will be published in NICTA’s Public Register, which
is also located on the website, consistent with the requirements on NICTA as prescribed
under subsection 229(3) of the Act. e

Additional procedural information on submissions to NICTA is set out in the ‘guidelines
on the submission of writfen cofiments fo public| consultations and public inquiries’,
which are also available in NICTA’ i
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